
Presentation of Post Office petition

I presented the Wokingham petition against Post Office closure to the
Minister on Tuesday. She promised to share it with the Post Office
management. She plans to meet them next week.

She listened carefully to the case I set out about the growth of Wokingham,
the extent of demand for counter services already and the likely increases,
and the worries that the WH Smith provision will not be sufficient or easy to
access. I stressed that we had both lobbied about the decision in principle
to move and about the nature of the replacement service proposed. I explained
that opposition is widespread and people do not think the management has been
listening to them over their concerns.

I will keep you posted when I hear of what happened in the Minister’s meeting
with senior management, and will post the Minister’s response to my meeting
when it is available.
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